To Whome it May Concern to (Authority Letter)

It is state that Mr. Dhan Singh Rawat, Executive Engineer,
Provincial Division, P.W.D., Gopeshwar is being authorized to make online submission

of forest Clearance Proposal for the Projects on behalf of Provincial Division, P.W.D.,

Gopeshwar user agency.




